[image: image1.png]Eco-Schools
Silver Award



[image: image2.emf] 

[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]Sainsburys




 






















































































19th November 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the cross country league on 20th November. The race is taking place at Port Elliot, St Germans.  Unfortunately there is no transport available from school. If your child would like to take part you will need to arrange transport to arrive at St Germans for 3.15.

The first race starts at 3.45.

Children will need to be appropriately dressed for a cross country race, and it is advisable to take a change of clothes. 

If the ground remains wet it is likely that only 4WD will be able to park on the field so hard ground parking will be limited, therefore if possible please park in the village and walk down to the estate.

Directions – from Torpoint turn right at Polbathic towards St Germans drive through the village and turn right into new Port Elliot entrance below cricket club. 

In the event of poor weather the school will be contacted before 12.30 and we will in turn contact you.

We would be obliged if you could confirm your acceptance by completing the attached form.

Kind regards

Leisha Champion

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
I confirm my child   ……………………………………… will be attending the cross country race on Friday  20th November and will be collected from school at 2.45.
Signed     ……………………………………………………………………………
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Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407
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